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DATE:  September 16, 2015 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification No. 1 

RE:  Neutral Host Distributed Antenna System Provider 

  George R. Brown Convention Center 
 
TO:  All Prospective Respondents 

This Letter of Clarification No. 1 is issued as part of the referenced solicitation for the purpose of 
responding to questions received from Prospective Respondents. 
 

1) Will HFC consider a one-week extension of the due date for the Statement of 
Qualifications? 
 

Answer:  HFC hereby extends the due date for the Statement of Qualifications to 3:00 

p.m. on September 30, 2015.   

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the Neutral Host Distributed 

Antenna System Provider solicitation and supersede any previous specifications and/or 

provisions in conflict therewith. Respondents are responsible for ensuring that they have 

obtained any such previous letters associated with this solicitation. By submitting Qualifications, 

Respondents shall be deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have 

incorporated them into their response. 


